
Dear Committee members,

An additional benefit of HB 2560 is that it enables people to testify without being in a room with a group of people who show up as a 
block.  At Planning Commission meetings, these groups sometimes show up to stack the audience and can be very strident and 
domineering.  As a result, there have been times when some of the other people feel too intimidated and outnumbered to express 
their opinions.

Thank you.


